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Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

 

Online Safety – What Parents and Carers Need to Know 

 

This session has been developed by the National Crime Agency and offers parents/carers information and 

advice on how to keep their child or young person safe online.  We will also be looking at what information 

is out there to help parents/carers understand children and young people’s behaviour online and what 

they can do to support when things go wrong.  

 

The presentation will cover:  

 

- Children online 

- Live streaming 

- Gaming 

- What parents and carers can do 

- Thinkuknow resources for children 

- Thinkuknow resources for parents/carers 

- Reporting to NCA-CEOP 

 

The workshop will be delivered by Fiona Hewitt; Development Officer for Health and Wellbeing 

(Renfrewshire Council). 

 

This family learning workshop will take place on Monday 24 May from 6-7pm.  A text with the hyperlink to 

join the meeting will be sent out to you nearer the time.  We will put factsheets with lots of online safety 

information on to our website just before the workshop goes live. 

 

We look forward to having you join us for this informative session. 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

 

 

 

Fiona MacKenzie 

Head Teacher 

 


